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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care
with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports
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Dear Laura Dorbeck,

I would like to object to the planning application from Lab Tech to extend the hours of the Hawley
Wharf development. Any extension of hours would bring an increase in night-time activity, which is
already a problem in Chalk Farm and Camden Town because of the proliferation of alcohol licences
in the area. |imderstand that Hawley Wharf’s hours were originally limited in order to protect the
amenities of the surrounding area, and so any change will naturally damage these amenities - which
are already affected by the night-time activity.

I am surprised that the applicants think that extending the hours will increase footfall. It seems to
me, and to my neighbours, that a radical change is needed in the market to attract more
visitors. The content, layout and signposting need attention.

I hope the Committee will reject this application.

Best wishes

Bee Thompson 83 Clarence Way NW1 8DG



